March 6, 2023

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing with concern regarding the project named 3BR Custom Cuts (CU-23-0001). The location
for this project is very close to our home on Wilson Creek Road. Common sense infers there would be a
significant increase in the amount of very heavy semi-truck trafficon a gravel and oil road not built for
heavy volume, a most noticeable and unpleasant outdoor odor as well as a detrimental risk to our
groundwater supply. We feel that this is an inappropriate location for such an operation that will be just
too close to a large number of residences. At the least, an extensive environmental impact study is
warranted to ensure the safety and security of community members.

We request a copy of the decision that is made with regards to this project.

Thank you for your time.

Since_rely,
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Jeff and Kristi Gladen and family / ¢/
Homeowners
2291 Wilson Creek Rd
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